
 

 
 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1568/2021-22                     19.10.2022 
 

Sub: Advisory note for parents 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

Esteemed parents requested to wear the dress that is acceptable and 

appropriate for the workplace while coming to school for depositing the fees 

or any other official work. Your cooperation in this matter is highly solicited. 

 

Further, please minimize the use of mobile phone while in school offices / 

reception area. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation as always. 
 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


